
     All meets at Charles Rummel Community Centre, 3630 Lozells  Ave. 
Burnaby B.C. [doors at 11am, meeting 12:30]
UPCOMING MEET DATES:

Nov 27 Jan 29 (2017) Feb 26

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

Another great train meeting with about 72 members and guests in attendance is 
over with lots of trains showing up, especially from Bill Stephenson’s collection.  
I would to thank Peter and the kitchen crew for a great lunch; your efforts are 
really appreciated by everyone.   

The Chilliwack and Lynden train shows were outstanding.  We really appreciate 
the members who assist during the set-up and stay/or come back to help take the 
layout down.  The PNE Show was very successful with a huge increase over last 
year’s attendance.  Our layout was front and centre by the entrance. 

If you are thinking of going to York, PA next October 2017 please let Mark know 
now as the hotel rooms have now been booked.   

I will be continuing to sell Bill’s massive collection at the coming meetings and 
from my house.  See pictures in this issue of a few of his trains coming to the 
next meeting.  Only the American Flyer “Circus Train” will be auctioned; 
everything else will be sold from the tables starting just after 10:30. 

Thank you for supporting your club projects, they really help the bottom line of 
your club and you get a unique Canadian car.  Our current projects are an Atlas 
die cast hopper in Pacific Great Eastern colours and an MTH British Columbia 
Electric 36’ reefer, just like the very popular E&N reefer we did prior.  If you wish 
to order notify me ASAP, payment can be later but I require numbers now.  

For the bus trip we will be going to the World’s Greatest Hobby Show on Saturday 
Jan 21st instead on the Puyallup Train Show held on Nov 12th.   The January show 
will be much larger and all the major manufacturers will be present.  Tickets will 
be on sale starting in October and we might sell out this year due to the larger 
show.  Please sign up for the trip as the club subsidized the bus trip as it is 
always a fun day.  This is the last meeting to reserve your bus ticket. 

See you at the end of the month.      Mark 

See York and TrainExpo PNE pix in the online edition,  

and photos of Bill Stephenson items for auction at November meeting.
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October Door Prize Winners

what, James again!?

the October meeting
featured trains 

and fun and
other stuff



Pacific Great Eastern 
                        Atlas 55 Ton Coal Hopper 

Atlas O is manufacturing a 55 ton coal hopper in Pacific Great 
Eastern Railway colors.  This very limited production die cast “O” 
gauge hopper car comes in two numbers in both 2 and 3 rail.  
Delivery is expected in summer/fall 2017. 
   
Cost of the car is $ 75.00 US plus $ 12.00 US shipping per car. 
All cars will be shipped from Washington State. 

Questions: email  or telephone 604-560-4028   

If you wish to order please complete the following order form and 
mail your payment (payable to “Mark Horne”) to: 

Canadian Car 
c/o Mark Horne 
16266 – 26th Avenue 
Surrey, BC  
Canada V3Z 6Z3 
Name

Address

City State ZIP

                             Email __________________________ 

Quantity        
_______
___ 
Hopper 
Cars

                      _______2 Rail _____ 3 
Rail

Tales from York 2016 

1. Steamtown at Scranton
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Its the CP 2929! 
rusting away for want of funds? 
maybe some Canadian Railway 

Museum could buy her and restore 
her like the 2928 has been at 
Delson PQ ?       Hmmmmm? 

<—Meanwhile, the coal mine tour was the pits!
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Dec 4  Nanaimo - noon to 4 Oliver Woods Community Centre
COOTTS Info: Brian Driscoll  lazorr33@gmail.com

Jan 21-22 Puyallup WA BUS TRIP SAT. JAN 21
Worlds Greatest Hobby Info: wghshow.com

Feb 27—29 Monroe WA Info: nwmhe.com
North West Model Hobby Expo

don’t forget to check the website for updates 
www.canadiantoytrains.org

printed in canada by:  

KINGSWAY PRINT SOLUTIONS


604  940-2020

Editor’s corner: 

 

thanks to peter, charles and kyle for meet 
pictures, Dick Phelan and robin & Mark for 
York trip pictures, charles and Kyle for 
train expo pix, and david cook for news 
from the east.


layout pictures!  i need them!


York 2.    Yorkistas 
in Scranton and at the York County 

Fairground Oct 2016

Robin Dodson & Anne McKenzie with Gail 
Ferrier & David Cook at the Kitchener- 
Waterloo Model Train Show — Nov 6

Remembering Frank Teoli
Gentleman and S Gauge Railroader

with John Constible
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Father John Eason, who will turn 75 in November, retires after two 
decades of bringing the Gospel to sailors as Port Chaplain of the 
Apostleship of the Sea Ministry. Father John has been the Catholic 
Chaplain to the Port of Vancouver since 1997. For about 5 days every 
week he boarded ships docked in Vancouver to bring sailors religious 
comfort plus envelopes stuffed with rosaries, miraculous medals, 
stickers and pamphlets about mass. The Ministry also distributed 
Christmas gifts to the sailors. During this year alone he visited over 
900 vessels. 

Father John (ordained May 11, 1968) has been a priest for nearly 5 
decades, whose love for the mass drew him into religious life. While 
Father John is retiring, he still plans to continue helping out as a 
volunteer to the Apostleship of the Sea Ministry. He says ‘he hopes to 
die with his shoes on’. 

With help from his friend and fellow Club member, Henry Graber, 
Father John had an extensive ‘G’ gauge layout in the Rectory of his 
church. With his retirement, the layout had to be dismantled, but with 
help from Henry the layout is being rebuilt in his new residence. 

Father John Retires

Father John with Henry Graber
text from November “Burnt Journal”, 
Greater Vancouver Garden Railway Club
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More Steamtown Scranton PA   train pix by Mark Horne

Yorkistas relaxing after a hard day at the coal mine.  Its rough, I tell ya’ 



TrainExpo at the 
PNE 

our club layout crew 
carl the conductor 

gordon hall’s layouts 
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Coming to the NOvEMBER MEETING:  from the Bill Stephenson Collection: 
  FOR AUCTION:  AMERICAN FLYER S GAUGE CIRCUS TRAIN

ALL OTHER TRAINS: TABLE SALES 
STARTING ABOUT 10:30AM 

some examples pictured.

DAVE COOK at the Kitchener-Waterloo and Ancaster ONT train shows in early November, and a look 
at some other tables.        (photos by Gail Ferrier)
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